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Each family is asked to contribute an Easter Egg or Easter related goods towards our raffle. 

The raffle will be drawn on the last day of Term 1 - Thursday, 1st April. 

There will be many prizes per grade as well as 2 large prizes with all tickets put together for a major draw. Proceeds will go to Caritas. 

Tickets will be 50c per ticket and are available in the classrooms. 

Help will be required with the wrapping of the Easter prizes.  Please contact the office if you can help. 

 

Year 3 - March 30, 31 April 1 @ 10.45am—11.30am 

Year 5 - March 30, 31 April 1 @ 1.15pm—2.00pm 

Year 6 - March 30, 31 April 1 @ 11.30am—1.15pm  

Student will leave school approximately 20 minutes before their allocated time. 

Children should bring the following in a plastic bag which they will carry to the pool 

-underwear  -towel  -goggles -bathing cap  -brush/comb  -water bottle 

Please label all items and bags very clearly with your child’s name. 

Children are to wear their bathers under their uniform each day. It would be considered appropriate for chil-

dren to wear their sports uniform for the duration of the swimming program. 

Seagulls Lunch order Menu & Price List 2021 

Ham & Salad Roll   $6.00 
Chicken & Salad Roll   $6.00 
Ham & Cheese Sandwich  $4.50 
Cheese & Vegemite Sandwich  $4.00 
Steamed Dim Sims   $1.00 each 
Fried Dim Sims   $1.00 each 
(soy sauce free)  
Chicken Strips   $1 each 
Party Pies     $1 each 
Sausage Rolls   $1 each 
Sauce      .30c each 
All orders will need to be in by Wednesday 

morning—before 12pm for lunch on Friday. 
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I would like to begin by acknowledging the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we gather today, the Gunaikurnai people.                                                    
I pay my respects to their Elders past, present and emerging. I extend that respect to all people here today.  

I would especially like to acknowledge the land on which our school stands and ask everyone to show respect to the environment and all that it includes. 

END OF 

TERM 

TIME 

NOW 

2.15PM 

Thursday, 1st April 

GOLDEN 

HONOUR 

CARD  

ASSEMBLY 

MONDAY, 29TH 

MARCH @ 2.30PM 

Thank you for all the generous donations of Easter eggs for our Easter raffle. 
Help is needed on Tuesday 30th March at 9am to wrap the Easter raffle prizes. Everyone is welcome.  

Please sign in at the office and follow covid precautions.  



 

 

Dear Families and Friends, 

Our indigenous education program has got off to a great start in 2021 with our indigenous students taking 
part in an excursion to Oneonta in Lake Tyers to learn about native flora. Along with this excursion, our 
RAP (Reconciliation Action Plan) team have begun taking students to the indigenous garden to educate 
them about indigenous history. We are very pleased to see how well the students have embraced this    
concept and how much learning has already taken place. 

Jane Whelan has begun cooking with our students this week as part of our Garden to Kitchen experience. 
Our aim is for students to learn about sustainable living and how to live a healthy culinary lifestyle.      
Parents and friends, if you have an hour to spare on Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday and have your 
Working With Children Check, please call the office. We would appreciate some assistance! 

 

Our year six students and staff returned safe and well from their trip to Sovereign Hill. There were plenty 
of stories being told and gifts to pass on to family members. No one struck it rich though! By the sound of 
it they all had a great time away. 

Next week, our year four students will travel to Karoonda Park in Gelantipy for a farm/adventure           
experience. Let’s hope the weather is good to them. 

Last night we were pleased to be able celebrate the Sacrament of Reconciliation with students from years 3 
– 6.  Thank you to Helen Renehan and Michelle Grimstead for conducting the workshops to prepare the 
children. 

Next week, please join us at our Golden Honour Card assembly on Monday, 29 March at 2.30pm. Please 
remember also that on Thursday, 1 April Term One concludes at 2.15pm to align with bus services. 

Sincerely,  

Matthew Hamer 

 

Healthy Life Tips From: https://raisingchildren.net.au/  Strong Families 

Strong families give children a safe, secure place to be themselves and learn about who they are.       
Because children in strong families feel secure and loved, they have confidence to explore their world, 
try new things and learn. And they can deal with challenges and setbacks because they know they have 
family support. 

Strong families generally have a few things in common: 

 warmth, care and positive attention 

 good communication 

 a predictable family environment 

 connections to other people outside the family 
 
Here are some suggestions for creating warmth, care and positive 

attention in your family: 

 Tell your children you love them, and look for opportunities to tell them you’re proud of them. 

 Smile and look into your children’s eyes when you talk to them. 

 Show physical affection when you can. 

 Look out for opportunities to praise and encourage the people in your family when they do   
something well or something kind for others. For example, ‘Harriet, thank you for unpacking the 
dishwasher this morning – it was a big help’. 

 Create opportunities for special one-on-one time, doing things you all enjoy. Why not make this 

special time part of your family routine? 

https://raisingchildren.net.au/
https://raisingchildren.net.au/school-age/connecting-communicating/connecting/praise


 

 

  
Dates for the Calendar 

 MARCH 2021  

Week 9 Thursday 25th 6.00pm Reconciliation Celebration 

 Friday 26th Lunch Order Delivery Day (if you have placed an order) 
9.10am Year 6 Prayer Service 
Swimming Program Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Week 10 Monday 29th 2.30pm Golden Honour Assembly—Year 3 

 Tuesday 30th  Year 4 Camp - Karoonda Park 
Swimming Program Year 3, 5 & 6 

 Wednesday 31st Year 4 Camp - Karoonda Park 
Swimming Program Year 3, 5 & 6 

 APRIL 2021  

 Thursday 1st Year 4 Camp - Karoonda Park 
Swimming Program Year 3, 5 & 6 
2.15pm End of Term 1  

 Friday 2nd Good Friday 

Week 1 Monday 19th Term 2 commences  

 Wednesday 21st Cross Country Carnival 

NO LUNCH ORDERS THIS WEEK 

 

Don’t forget to put your child’s name on 
the order form . 
If you have placed an order in Issue 2 and 
ordered either of the following books can 
you please contact the office. 

 The Bad Bassinis—No name on order 
form & No money 

 DIY Putty Lab—No name on order form 
Thank you 

Book 

Club    

Orders 

NOTE: JEWELLERY is    
restricted to the following - a 
wrist watch, no more than 
one matching pair of studs 
or sleepers, a religious 

medallion on a chain to be 
worn under clothing.     

Fashion jewellery, make-up 
and nail polish are not     

permitted. 

Found on the Playground. 
Please contact the office 
to collect. 



 

 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL EASTER PRAYER 

Beginning this Friday, each class will be leading the rest of the school in a short 

prayer, including a Scripture reading and a reflection on a class-made mural. Each 

prayer will be based on one part of the Easter story. 

The prayers are: 

Palm Sunday by Year 5 

Holy Thursday—The Last Supper by Year 3 

Holy Thursday—Jesus in the Garden of Gethsemane by Year 1 

Good Friday by Year 2 

Easter Sunday—The Resurrection by 

Foundation 

On the Road To Emmaus by Year 5 

Doubting Thomas by Year 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reconciliation Reminder: This evening, at 6pm, our         

Reconciliation candidates will be celebrating the Sacrament.   

We wish them well! 

 

LENT Week 6: Thank you again for the Easter egg         

donations people have been sending in and the donations to 

our Mission boxes. Only one week to go! 

 

                  WELCOME TO OUR FAITH   C
O
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Foundation are Easter superstars! Ask them 

to  retell the story of the women at the 

tomb! Great job, Foundation! 



 

In music, the students have been hard at work learning about musical styles, 

sound, rhythm, guitar and ukulele.   

All students have been exploring some of the different music styles that  

exist in the world. Some students enjoyed the upbeat electric and disco 

styles, while others preferred the harsher sounds of rock, while the   

smoother melodies of country and blues where pleasant to some. This lead 

to some interesting discussions in class about which styles they liked and 

why. 

The students have been learning how the guitar can be used to play musical 

notes. They have all flexed their creative muscles by successfully improvising 

a guitar melody to match a drum beat.  

With ukuleles students have been learning about chords. They are            

discovering that chords are a series of notes played at the same time. All 

students have demonstrated growth in their ability to stay in time and 

change chords with greater speed.   

We have also recently conducted a sound safari around the school. This  

required the students to visit various spots around the school and listen for 

all the different sounds they could hear. This lead to discussions of how   

various locations could all sound different.   

As the year progresses the students will continue to progress with their   

musical knowledge of notes, rhythms, chords and different music styles. 

They will also continue to play guitar, ukulele, percussion instruments  and 

also experience playing piano.   

  



St Brendan’s Op Shop has second hand school    
uniform available. Winter uniform in stock. 
Open 10am-2pm    
Tuesday, Wednesday & 
Thursday also open 
Easter Saturday &  
Monday 10am-2pm 




